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Hello

I would like to register my objection to you plan for test vally farm. My reasons are mainly
environmental and also for the character of the area.

1. We would lose a lovely are of fields separating chandler's Ford and valley park.
2. Hut woods would be ruined many deer and animals come into the woods via that field.
All the extra people would be right alongside the woods and no doubt multiple dog

walkers will scare away the wildlife.

3. The lines between separating areas would be lost and are area will just become a
featureless urban jungle.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind Regards Kyle Harper





